
 

 

AT&T Nevada 
645 E. Plumb Lane, C144 
Reno, NV  89502 

T: 775 333 3991 
F: 775 333 4588 
janice.ono@att.com 

September 23, 2010   Via Overnight Delivery & E-filing 
 
 
 
Ms. Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Application of SBC Long Distance, LLC to Discontinue the 

Provision of Local Exchange Data Service for Business Consumers in the State 
of Utah (Docket No. 10-2427-01)  

 
 
Dear Ms. Orchard: 
 
Enclosed for filing are an original and 5 copies of the Application of SBC Long 
Distance, LLC to Discontinue the Provision of Local Exchange Data Service for 
Business Consumers in the State of Utah in the above-referenced new docket. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions about this filing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Janice L. Ono 
Area Manager – Regulatory 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc:  Service List (via email) 


